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Nursing Research: Reading, Using and Creating Evidence Jun 30 2022 Each new print copy
includes Navigate 2 Advantage Access that unlocks a comprehensive and interactive eBook,
student practice activities and assessments, a full suite of instructor resources, and
learning analytics reporting tools. Nursing Research: Reading, Using, and Creating Evidence,
Fourth Edition is an essential text for nursing students to build the skills necessary for
translating research into evidence. The Fourth Edition focuses on the Nursing Practice
Guidelines and emphasizes evidence-based practice in the profession of nursing. To reinforce
these concepts the author cites a particular article that is appraised throughout the entire
text. The Fourth Edition also focuses on the dissemination of information and research best
practices as conferences and other such resources become more available to students and
professionals. Key Features • Emphasis on Nursing Practice Guidelines • New evaluation tool
for reviewing a research article • Extensive PICO questions throughout the text • Addition of
the contemporary PECO question • Poster template added to the chapter on translation
The Acute Management of Surgical Disease Dec 25 2021 Emergency General Surgery has become a
cornerstone of Acute Care Surgery over the past decade. Once the scope of community general
surgeons, the growing complexity of patients with acute surgical diseases has increasingly
driven their care to tertiary referral centers. The aging population confounds this problem
further as these patients present with more complex comorbidities, life-threatening
physiology, and progressively severe anatomic disease severity. To ensure better outcomes,
the practice has evolved to focus on evidence-based practice management guidelines in order
to standardize care and optimize outcomes. The purpose of this text is to be a comprehensive
volume for patients with acute surgical diseases. There will be three sections, each
comprised of multiple chapters. The first section will be a comprehensive analysis of the
background of Emergency General Surgery. The goal of this section will be to provide the
reader background into the acute surgical practice and to introduce the reader to the
important concepts discussed in the remainder of the textbook. The second section will be the

largest and will discuss specific acute surgical diseases. Individual chapters will outline
the diagnostic approach, current treatment standards, operative approaches, and expected
outcomes with an emphasis on practice management guideline implementation into practice. As
acute surgical diseases and surgical critical care are integral to each other, the last
section will be Critical Care for the Acute Care Surgeon. These topics will focus on the
critical care concepts essential to surgeons who care for acute diseases. This comprehensive
text is targeted to any surgeon who takes emergency call for any of the listed diseases
including community and referral general and vascular surgeons. In addition, this would be an
excellent resource for all general surgery residents. Lastly, this would also serve as a
resource to intensivists who care for acute surgical patients.
Implementing the Evidence-Based Practice (EBP) Competencies in Healthcare: A Practical Guide
for Improving Quality, Safety, and Outcomes Apr 16 2021 Hospitals and healthcare systems
around the world have attempted to build and sustain evidence-based practice (EBP) cultures
and environments, yet they have struggled to clearly understand what EBP competency means.
Implementing the Evidence-Based Practice (EBP) Competencies in Healthcare clears up that
confusion and serves as a guide for clinicians, leaders, faculty, EBP mentors, and students
in achieving EBP competency, facilitating evidence-based decision making in daily practice,
and accelerating the speed at which research knowledge is translated into real-world settings
to improve health outcomes and decrease healthcare costs. Authors Bernadette Mazurek Melnyk,
Lynn Gallagher-Ford, and Ellen Fineout-Overholt provide step-by-step explanations and case
scenarios that illustrate realistic advice and ready-to-use resources to help organizations
integrate EBP broadly and deeply across their infrastructure to improve patient care quality
and safety.
Evidence-based Medicine Oct 03 2022 The accompanying CD-ROM contains clinical examples,
critical appraisals and background papers.
Evidence-based Nursing Care Guidelines Apr 28 2022 From an internationally respected team of
clinical and research experts comes this groundbreaking book that synthesizes the body of
nursing research for 192 common medical-surgical interventions. Ideal for both nursing
students and practicing nurses, this collection of research-based guidelines helps you
evaluate and apply the latest evidence to clinical practice.
Difficult Decisions in Hepatobiliary and Pancreatic Surgery Oct 30 2019 This book is part of
a series covering surgical specialties. The volumes are multi-authored, containing brief
chapters, each of which are devoted to one or two specific questions or decisions within that
specialty that are difficult or controversial. The volumes are intended as a current and
timely reference source for practicing surgeons, surgeons in training, and educators that
describe the recommended ideal approach, rather than customary care, in selected clinical
situations.
Evidence-Based Plastic Surgery Jul 08 2020 Evidence-based plastic surgery integrates the
best research evidence with clinical expertise and patient values. The purpose of this issue
is to assist surgeons at any stage in their careers, from residents and clinical fellows to
established clinical surgeons and academic practitioners, to address important clinical
questions through correct research methods. Topics covered in the issue include how to
formulate clinically important questions; what study design can best answer a specific
research question; how to measure the results of surgical interventions, in particular the
health status and quality of life of patients; and how to evaluate one's practice through
cost-effectiveness analysis.
Abortion care guideline Jun 26 2019 The objective of this guideline is to present the
complete set of all WHO recommendations and best practice statements relating to abortion.
While legal, regulatory, policy and service-delivery contexts may vary from country to
country, the recommendations and best practices described in this document aim to enable
evidence-based decision-making with respect to quality abortion care. This guideline updates
and replaces the recommendations in all previous WHO guidelines on abortion care.
Clinician's Guide to Evidence-Based Practices Aug 01 2022 "The second edition of Clinician's
Guide to Evidence-Based Practices is the concise, practitioner-friendly guide to applying
EBPs in mental health"-Guidelines for the Programmatic Management of Drug-Resistant Tuberculosis May 18 2021 This
2011 update of Guidelines for the programmatic management of drug-resistant tuberculosis is
intended as a tool for use by public health professionals working in response to the Sixtysecond World Health Assembly's resolution on prevention and control of multidrug-resistant
tuberculosis and extensively drug-resistant tuberculosis. Resolution WHA62.15, adopted in
2009, calls on Member States to develop a comprehensive framework for the management and care

of patients with drug-resistant TB. The recommendations contained in these guidelines address
the most topical questions concerning the programmatic management of drug-resistant TB: casefinding, multidrug resistance, treatment regimens, monitoring the response to treatment, and
selecting models of care. The guidelines primarily target staff and medical practitioners
working in TB treatment and control, and partners and organizations providing technical and
financial support for care of drug-resistant TB in settings where resources are limited.
Difficult Decisions in Endocrine Surgery Jan 02 2020 This book provides a comprehensive
overview of difficult decisions encountered within endocrine surgery. Brief uniformly
formatted chapters are devoted to answering specific questions relevant to a range of topics
across endocrine surgery based upon detailed analysis of available evidence.Topics covered
include clinical decision analysis, decision making from the surgeon’s and patient’s
perspective, using surgery as opposed to observation for papillary thyroid microcarcinoma,
and the use of parathyroid cryopreservation. Difficult Decisions in Endocrine Surgery: An
Evidence-Based Approach features a wealth of information on ideal approaches for making
clinical decisions in selected clinical situations. It is an important and timely resource
for all endocrine surgical trainees, fellows, practitioners, educators, and healthcare
providers involved in the management of these patients.
BOOK ALONE - Evidence-Based Practice for Nurses Feb 24 2022 Doody's Review Service - 5
Stars! Evidence-Based Practice for Nurses: Appraisal and Applications of Research, Second
Edition serves as the definitive reference for transitioning research into nursing practice.
Ideal for undergraduate research courses or courses on role development, this text provides a
fresh approach for teaching nursing research using evidence-based practice. Updated and
revised, the Second Edition of Evidence-Based Practice for Nurses includes new articles and a
companion website.
Difficult Decisions in Endocrine Surgery Sep 02 2022 This book provides a comprehensive
overview of difficult decisions encountered within endocrine surgery. Brief uniformly
formatted chapters are devoted to answering specific questions relevant to a range of topics
across endocrine surgery based upon detailed analysis of available evidence.Topics covered
include clinical decision analysis, decision making from the surgeon’s and patient’s
perspective, using surgery as opposed to observation for papillary thyroid microcarcinoma,
and the use of parathyroid cryopreservation. Difficult Decisions in Endocrine Surgery: An
Evidence-Based Approach features a wealth of information on ideal approaches for making
clinical decisions in selected clinical situations. It is an important and timely resource
for all endocrine surgical trainees, fellows, practitioners, educators, and healthcare
providers involved in the management of these patients. .
Johns Hopkins Evidence-Based Practice for Nurses and Healthcare Professionals, Fourth
Edition: Model and Guidelines Feb 01 2020 Johns Hopkins Evidence-Based Practice for Nurses
and Healthcare Professionals has proven to be one of the most foundational books on EBP in
nursing and healthcare.
Quality Improvement and Patient Safety in Orthopaedic Surgery Apr 04 2020 This practical,
unique textbook provides a foundation for the essential elements of patient safety and
quality improvement (QI) for orthopaedic trainees, though the content covered will be of
interest to veteran clinicians as well. Currently, there are few existing resources and
didactics focused on this crucial yet often overlooked area of medical practice, which makes
this the first true textbook on the subject within the field of orthopaedic surgery.
Utilizing a user-friendly approach including generous figures, tables, and bulleted key
points, the text presents comprehensive background information on QI principles, models, and
patient safety. More specifically, it focuses on orthopaedic concerns, such as biologics and
implants, registries, checklists, surgical site infection risk reduction, use of evidencebased medicine and care maps, simulation to improve care, and shifting from volume to value,
among others. Related topics such as diversity and inclusion, provider wellness strategies,
leadership strategies to develop an efficient and safe work culture, and innovation are also
presented. Throughout, the aim is to demonstrate that QI is a multidisciplinary goal that can
only flourish in an environment of supportive accountability. With contributions by leaders
in the field, Quality Improvement and Patient Safety in Orthopaedic Surgery provides trainees
and surgeons in the field a valuable and pragmatic toolkit for successful and sustainable
clinical practice.
Introduction to Evidence-Based Practice Jan 26 2022 Do you speak EPB? Be prepared for the
world of evidence-based practice which is now an integral part of nursing. It's at the heart
of the decisions you'll make every day and the language common to all healthcare
professionals. This practical, step-by-step approach introduces you to who, what, why, when,

and how of evidence-based practice. You’ll develop the critical-thinking and decision-making
skills you need to meet the expectations of employers to deliver safe and effective patient
care. Perfect for a stand-alone, evidence-based course or for integrating throughout the
nursing curriculum.
Evidence-based Obstetrics and Gynecology Jul 20 2021 The most comprehensive evidence-based
guide to both obstetrics and gynecology Aimed at practicing obstetricians, gynecologists, and
trainees in the specialty, Evidence-based Obstetrics and Gynecology concentrates on the
clinical practice areas of diagnosis, investigation and management. The first section of the
book discusses evidence-based medicine methodology in the context of the two specialties. The
second and third sections cover all the major conditions in obstetrics and gynecology, with
each chapter reviewing the best available evidence for management of the particular
condition. The chapters are structured in line with EBM methodology, meaning the cases
generate the relevant clinical questions. Evidence-based Obstetrics and Gynecology provides
in-depth chapter coverage of abnormal vaginal bleeding; ectopic pregnancy; pelvic pain; lower
genital tract infections; contraception and sterilization; breast diseases; urogynecology;
endocrinology and infertility; puberty and precocious puberty; cervical dysplasia and HPV;
cervical, vaginal, vulvar, uterine, and ovarian cancer; preconception care; prenatal care and
diagnosis; drugs and medications in pregnancy; maternal complications; chronic hypertension;
diabetes mellitus; thyroid disease; neurologic disease; psychiatric disease; postterm
pregnancy; fetal complications; preeclampsia; and more. First book to address evidence-based
practice for obstetrics and gynecology combined EBM is a highly relevant approach for this
high risk specialty Edited by leading US specialist involved in the evidence-based medicine
movement Evidence-Based Obstetrics and Gynecology is an important text for obstetricians and
gynecologists in practice and in training, as well as for specialist nurses.
Evidence-based Surgery Jun 18 2021 Shared decision making is integral to future surgical
care. It is not possible without the organization and applications of knowledge. Evidencebased surgical practice is inevitable as practice and outcomes become patient centered. This
issue will offer articles on developing skills for evidence-based surgery, the nature of
surgical evidence, producing the evidence, and evidence-based decision making.
Symptom to Diagnosis Dec 01 2019 This innovative introduction to patient encounters utilizes
an evidence-based step-by-step process that teaches students how to evaluate, diagnose, and
treat patients based on the clinical complaints they present. By applying this approach,
students are able to make appropriate judgments about specific diseases and prescribe the
most effective therapy. (Product description).
Plastic Surgery E-Book Nov 11 2020 Completely revised to meet the demands of today’s trainee
and practicing plastic surgeon, Principles, Volume 1 of Plastic Surgery, 4th Edition,
features new full-color clinical photos, dynamic videos, and authoritative coverage of hot
topics in the field. Editor-narrated PowerPoint presentations offer a step-by-step audiovisual walkthrough of techniques and procedures in plastic surgery. Offers evidence-based
advice from a diverse collection of experts to help you apply the very latest advances in
plastic surgery and ensure optimal outcomes. Provides updated coverage of: Digital technology
in plastic surgery; Repair and grafting of fat and adipose tissue; Stem cell therapy and
tissue engineering; and Treatment of Lymphedema
Global Gidelines for the Pevention of Surgical Site Infection Oct 23 2021 Surgical site
infections are caused by bacteria that get in through incisions made during surgery. They
threaten the lives of millions of patients each year and contribute to the spread of
antibiotic resistance. In low- and middle-income countries, 11% of patients who undergo
surgery are infected in the process. In Africa, up to 20% of women who have a caesarean
section contract a wound infection, compromising their own health and their ability to care
for their babies. But surgical site infections are not just a problem for poor countries. In
the United States, they contribute to patients spending more than 400 000 extra days in
hospital at a cost of an additional US $10 billion per year. No international evidence-based
guidelines had previously been available before WHO launched its global guidelines on the
prevention of surgical site infection on 3 November 2016, and there are inconsistencies in
the interpretation of evidence and recommendations in existing national guidelines. These new
WHO guidelines are valid for any country and suitable to local adaptations, and take account
of the strength of available scientific evidence, the cost and resource implications, and
patient values and preferences.
Nursing Interventions & Clinical Skills - E-Book Mar 04 2020 With its new condensed format,
completely reorganized and updated content, respected author team, and new lower price, Perry
and Potter's Nursing Interventions and Clinical Skills, 5th Edition is your all-around best

choice for learning the skills and techniques you'll use every day in practice. Covering 181
skills, this highly accessible manual conveniently groups all related skills together, so you
can find information quickly. The companion Evolve website features 50 video clips, skills
checklists, and much more, ensuring your successful mastery of each skill. Contains 180
skills and techniques (basic, intermediate, and advanced) you'll use every day in practice.
Presents every skill in a logical, consistent format: Assessment, Planning, Implementation,
Evaluation -- improving the quality of patient care. Pairs each step with an appropriate
rationale, helping you understand and remember why specific techniques are used. Features
Safety Alerts that highlight unusual risks inherent in the next step of the skill, helping
you plan ahead at each step of nursing care. Uses a Glove icon as a reminder to don clean
gloves before proceeding to the next step of the skill, improving patient safety. Guides you
in Delegation and Collaboration, explaining when to delegate a skill to assistive personnel,
and indicating what key information must be shared. Highlights Special Considerations such as
information unique to pediatric or geriatric patients, to raise awareness of additional risks
you may face when caring for a diverse patient population. Provides sample documentation of
nurses notes so that you can learn to communicate effectively to the patient care team.
Contains multimedia resources such as video clips, skills performance checklists, interactive
exercises, and more, all easily available to you on the companion Evolve website at no
additional cost. Content has been reorganized to make topics easier to find, improving ease
of use. Covers new topics that will help you develop the skills needed to practice according
to the TJC and ACCN recommendations. Covers new skills that will prepare you for nursing
practice in a wide variety of environments. Features a unique new chapter, Using Evidence in
Practice, that introduces you to using evidence to solve clinical problems. Introduces you to
Consistent Patient Identification Protocol as recommended by The Joint Commission, improving
quality of care and patient safety. Includes enhanced and greatly expanded end-of-chapter
exercises, now featuring case study questions, NCLEX alternate format questions, and multiplechoice questions.
Medical-Surgical Nursing Jun 06 2020 Over the past three decades, more and more nursing
educators have turned to Lewis: Medical-Surgical Nursing for its accurate and up-to-date
coverage of the latest trends, hot topics, and clinical developments in the field of medicalsurgical nursing - and the new ninth edition is no exception! Written by a dedicated team of
expert authors led by Sharon Lewis, Medical-Surgical Nursing, 9th Edition offers the same
easy-to-read style that students have come to love, along with the timely and thoroughly
accurate content that educators have come to trust. Completely revised and updated content
explores patient care in various clinical settings and focuses on key topics such as
prioritization, critical thinking, patient safety, and NCLEX® exam preparation. Best of all a complete collection of interactive student resources creates a more engaging learning
environment to prepare you for clinical practice. Highly readable format gives you a strong
foundation in medical-surgical nursing. Content written and reviewed by leading experts in
the field ensures that the information is comprehensive, current, and clinically accurate.
Bridge to NCLEX Examination review questions at the end of each chapter reinforce key content
while helping you prepare for the NCLEX examination with both standard and alternate item
format questions. UNIQUE! "Levels of Care" approach explains how nursing care varies for
different levels of health and illness. More than 50 comprehensive nursing care plans in the
book and online incorporate NIC, NOC, and current NANDA diagnoses, defining characteristics,
expected outcomes, specific nursing interventions with rationales, evaluation criteria, and
collaborative problems. Over 800 full-color illustrations and photographs clearly demonstrate
disease processes and related anatomy and physiology. NEW! Unfolding case studies included
throughout each assessment chapter help you apply important concepts and procedures to reallife patient care. NEW! Managing Multiple Patients case studies at the end of each section
give you practice applying your knowledge of various disorders and help you prioritize and
delegate patient care. NEW! Informatics boxes discuss how technology is used by nurses and
patients in health care settings. NEW! Expanded coverage of evidence-based practice helps you
understand how to apply the latest research to real-life patient care. NEW! Expanded Safety
Alerts throughout the book cover surveillance for high-risk situations. NEW! Separate chapter
on genetics expands on this key topic that impacts nearly every condition with a focus on the
practical application to nursing care of patients. NEW! Expanded coverage of delegation
includes additional Delegation Decisions boxes covering issues such as hypertension and
postoperative patient care. NEW! Genetic Risk Alerts and Genetic Link headings highlight
specific genetic issues related to body system assessments and disorders. NEW! Revised art
program enhances the book's visual appeal and lends a more contemporary look throughout.

Medical-Surgical Nursing - E-Book May 06 2020 Written by a dedicated team of expert authors
led by Sharon Lewis, Medical-Surgical Nursing, 8th Edition offers up-to-date coverage of the
latest trends, hot topics, and clinical developments in the field, to help you provide
exceptional care in today's fast-paced health care environment. Completely revised and
updated content explores patient care in various clinical settings and focuses on key topics
such as prioritization, clinical decision-making, patient safety, and NCLEX® exam
preparation. A variety of helpful boxes and tables make it easy to find essential information
and the accessible writing style makes even complex concepts easy to grasp! Best of all — a
complete collection of interactive learning and study tools help you learn more effectively
and offer valuable, real-world preparation for clinical practice.
Evidence-Based Practice in Nursing & Healthcare Nov 04 2022 Publisher's Note: Products
purchased from 3rd Party sellers are not guaranteed by the Publisher for quality,
authenticity, or access to any online entitlements included with the product. Evidence-Based
Practice in Nursing & Healthcare: A Guide to Best Practice, 4th Edition Bernadette Mazurek
Melnyk, PhD, RN, APRN-CNP, FAANP, FNAP, FAAN and Ellen Fineout-Overholt, PhD, RN, FNAP, FAAN
Enhance your clinical decision-making capabilities and improve patient outcomes through
evidence-based practice. Develop the skills and knowledge you need to make evidence-based
practice (EBP) an integral part of your clinical decision-making and everyday nursing
practice with this proven, approachable text. Written in a straightforward, conversational
style, Evidence-Based Practice in Nursing & Healthcare delivers real-world examples and
meaningful strategies in every chapter to help you confidently meet today’s clinical
challenges and ensure positive patient outcomes. NEW! Making Connections: An EBP Exemplar
opens each unit, immersing you in an unfolding case study of EBP in real-life practice. NEW!
Chapters reflect the most current implications of EBP on health policy and the context,
content, and outcomes of implementing EBP competencies in clinical and academic settings.
NEW! Learning objectives and EBP Terms to Learn at both the unit and chapter levels help you
study efficiently and stay focused on essential concepts and vocabulary. Making EBP Real
features continue to end each unit with real-world examples that demonstrate the principles
of EBP applied. EBP Fast Facts reinforce key points at a glance. Clinical Scenarios clarify
the EBP process and enhance your rapid appraisal capabilities.
Difficult Decisions in Thoracic Surgery Sep 09 2020 The complexity of decision making in
thoracic surgery is growing exponentially. As new technology is introduced, physicians from
nonsurgical specialties offer alternative and competing therapies for what was once the
exclusive province of the thoracic surgeon. In addition, there is increasing knowledge
regarding the efficacy of traditional thoracic surgical therapies. How to select among these
varied and complex approaches is becoming increasingly difficult. The first two editions of
this book have found wide acceptance among practicing surgeons, trainees, and educators.
Chapters from them are regularly cited by the Thoracic Surgery Directors Association as
valuable resources for their weekly curriculum exercises. As in the first two editions,
chapters adhere to a specific format (updated for the third edition). This approach provides
uniformity to the presentations, making it possible to identify useful material at a glance.
Plastic Surgery Dec 13 2020 Fully updated to meet the demands of the 21st-century surgeon,
this title provides you with all the most current knowledge and techniques across your entire
field, allowing you to offer every patient the best possible outcome. Edited by Drs. Mathes
and Hentz in its last edition, this six-volume plastic surgery reference now features new
expert leadership, a new organization, new online features, and a vast collection of new
information - delivering all the state-of-the-art know-how you need to overcome any challenge
you may face. Renowned authorities provide evidence-based guidance to help you make the best
clinical decisions, get the best results from each procedure, avoid complications, and exceed
your patients' expectations.
Medical-Surgical Nursing - E-Book Jan 14 2021 Using a unique collaborative care approach to
adult health nursing, Medical-Surgical Nursing: Patient-Centered Collaborative Care, 8th
Edition covers the essential knowledge you need to succeed at the RN level of practice. Easyto-read content includes evidence-based treatment guidelines, an enhanced focus on QSEN
competencies, and an emphasis on developing clinical judgment skills. This edition continues
the book’s trendsetting tradition with increased LGBTQ content and a new Care of Transgender
Patients chapter. Written by nursing education experts Donna Ignatavicius and M. Linda
Workman, this bestselling text also features NCLEX® Exam-style challenge questions to prepare
you for success on the NCLEX Exam. Cutting-edge coverage of the latest trends in nursing
practice and nursing education prepares you not just for today’s nursing practice but also
for tomorrow’s. UNIQUE! Collaborative care approach organizes all medical, surgical, nursing,

and other interventions within the framework of the nursing process, mirroring the nurse’s
role in the coordination/management of care in the real world of medical-surgical nursing.
UNIQUE! A focus on nursing concepts relates concepts learned in Nursing Fundamentals with the
disorders you will study in Medical-Surgical Nursing. Easy to read, direct-address writing
style makes this one of the most readable medical-surgical nursing textbooks available.
UNIQUE! A focus on QSEN emphasizes patient safety and evidence-based practice with Nursing
Safety Priority boxes including Drug Alerts, Critical Rescues, and Action Alerts. UNIQUE!
Emphasis on clinical judgment teaches you to develop skills in clinical reasoning and
clinical decision-making when applying concepts to clinical situations, with Clinical
Judgment Challenge questions throughout the chapters. An emphasis on prioritization stresses
the most important patient problems and nursing interventions, with patient problems
presented in a single prioritized list of nursing diagnoses and collaborative problems.
UNIQUE! NCLEX preparation tools include chapter-opening Learning Outcomes and chapter-ending
Get Ready for the NCLEX Examination! sections organized by NCLEX® Client Needs Categories,
plus NCLEX Examination Challenge questions, with an answer key in the back of the book and on
the Evolve companion website. Practical learning aids include NCLEX Examination Challenges,
Clinical Judgment Challenges, Best Practice for Patient Safety & Quality Care charts, common
examples of drug therapy, concept maps, laboratory profiles, and more. A clear alignment with
the language of clinical practice reflects the real world of nursing practice with NANDA
diagnostic labels where they make sense, and non-NANDA diagnostic labels when these are more
common descriptions of patient problems. Student Resources on an Evolve companion website
help you prepare for class, clinicals, or lab with video and audio clips, animations, case
studies, a concept map creator, NCLEX exam-style review questions, and more. UNIQUE!
Concentration on essential knowledge for the RN level of medical-surgical nursing practice
focuses your attention on need-to-know content to pass the NCLEX Examination and practice
safety as a beginning nurse.
General Thoracic Surgery Feb 12 2021 Long considered the bible of thoracic surgery, this
comprehensive text guides readers through open and endoscopic surgical techniques with expert
commentary by the leaders in thoracic surgery. Coverage includes extensive sections on lung
cancer and other pulmonary tumors. Includes access to a companion Web site.
Understanding Nursing and Healthcare Research Mar 28 2022 This book focuses on enabling
students to understand what research is, why it is relevant in healthcare and how it should
be applied in practice. It takes the reader step by step through the research process, from
choosing research questions through to searching the literature, analysing findings and
presenting the final piece of work. Key features of the book are: Tips for the best practice
when reading and critiquing research. Activities to test your knowledge. Key points which
highlight the important topics. A companion website which includes a critical appraisal tool
to use when assessing papers, multiple choice questions and free SAGE journal articles for
students. Seminar plans and PowerPoint slides are provided to support lecturers in their
teaching. It is essential reading for all undergraduate students of nursing, midwifery and
healthcare.
Improving Healthcare Quality in Europe Characteristics, Effectiveness and Implementation of
Different Strategies Sep 21 2021 This volume, developed by the Observatory together with
OECD, provides an overall conceptual framework for understanding and applying strategies
aimed at improving quality of care. Crucially, it summarizes available evidence on different
quality strategies and provides recommendations for their implementation. This book is
intended to help policy-makers to understand concepts of quality and to support them to
evaluate single strategies and combinations of strategies.
Manual of Definitive Surgical Trauma Care, Fifth Edition Nov 23 2021 Developed for the
International Association for Trauma Surgery and Intensive Care (IATSIC), the Manual of
Definitive Surgical Trauma Care 5e is ideal for training all surgeons who encounter major
surgical trauma on an infrequent basis. This new edition includes both an e-version, and also
a microSD card containing over 20 operative videos. The increasing role of non-operative
management (NOM) has been recognised, and the Military Module is substantially updated to
reflect recent conflict experience. An expanded section highlights trauma management under
austere conditions.Written by faculty who teach the DSTC Course, this definitive and well
established book focuses on life-saving surgical techniques to use in challenging and
unfamiliar incidents of trauma.
Searching Skills Toolkit May 30 2022 Searching Skills Toolkit is an expert guide to help you
find the clinical evidence you need more easily and effectively. Clearly presented with
useful tips and advice, flow charts, diagrams and real-life clinical scenarios, it shows the

best methods for finding quality evidence. From deciding where to start, to building a search
strategy, refining results and critical appraisal, it is a step-by-step guide to the process
of finding healthcare evidence, and is designed for use by all health and social care
professionals. This second edition has been expanded with new chapters on searching for
sources to support evidence-based management decision making and how to better enable your
patients to make informed choices. It has also been fully updated to include new web sources,
open source reference management software, and new training resources and exercises.
Searching Skills Toolkit is an ideal reference for doctors, nurses, allied health
professionals, managers and decision makers, researchers and students.
Introduction to Nursing Research Jul 28 2019 Nutrition Psychology: Improving Dietary
Adherence presents prominent psychological theories that are known to drive human eating
behavior, and reveal how these models can be transformed into proactive strategies for
adhering to healthy dietary regimens.
Evidence-Based Practice Workbook Sep 29 2019 The Evidence-based Practice Workbook is an
ideal tool for use by GPs, medical specialists and other healthcare professionals to learn
the concepts of evidence-based practice (EBP). Practical and interactive, this workbook
provides simple methods to help health professionals find and use the best evidence to answer
clinical questions, developing their skills in: asking clinical questions searching for
answers discriminating good from poor information and research using the answers to make
clinical decisions. This attractive, colour workbook provides a clear explanation of EBP
skills and concepts. Written by internationally respected authors, this expanded and updated
edition has been developed from evidence-based practice workshops run by the Centre for
Evidence-Based Medicine at the University of Queensland and Oxford, and contains information
and exercises to help health professionals learn how to use EBP in their clinical practice.
Medical-Surgical Nursing Mar 16 2021 Using a unique collaborative care approach to adult
health nursing, Medical-Surgical Nursing: Patient-Centered Collaborative Care, 8th Edition
covers the essential knowledge you need to succeed at the RN level of practice. Easy-to-read
content includes evidence-based treatment guidelines, an enhanced focus on QSEN competencies,
and an emphasis on developing clinical judgment skills. This edition continues the book's
trendsetting tradition with increased LGBTQ content and a new Care of Transgender Patients
chapter. Written by nursing education experts Donna Ignatavicius and M. Linda Workman, this
bestselling text also features NCLEX® Exam-style challenge questions to prepare you for
success on the NCLEX Exam. Cutting-edge coverage of the latest trends in nursing practice and
nursing education prepares you not just for today's nursing practice but also for tomorrow's.
UNIQUE! Collaborative care approach organizes all medical, surgical, nursing, and other
interventions within the framework of the nursing process, mirroring the nurse's role in the
coordination/management of care in the real world of medical-surgical nursing. UNIQUE! A
focus on nursing concepts relates concepts learned in Nursing Fundamentals with the disorders
you will study in Medical-Surgical Nursing. Easy to read, direct-address writing style makes
this one of the most readable medical-surgical nursing textbooks available. UNIQUE! A focus
on QSEN emphasizes patient safety and evidence-based practice with Nursing Safety Priority
boxes including Drug Alerts, Critical Rescues, and Action Alerts. UNIQUE! Emphasis on
clinical judgment teaches you to develop skills in clinical reasoning and clinical decisionmaking when applying concepts to clinical situations, with Clinical Judgment Challenge
questions throughout the chapters. An emphasis on prioritization stresses the most important
patient problems and nursing interventions, with patient problems presented in a single
prioritized list of nursing diagnoses and collaborative problems. UNIQUE! NCLEX preparation
tools include chapter-opening Learning Outcomes and chapter-ending Get Ready for the NCLEX
Examination! sections organized by NCLEX® Client Needs Categories, plus NCLEX Examination
Challenge questions, with an answer key in the back of the book and on the Evolve companion
website. Practical learning aids include NCLEX Examination Challenges, Clinical Judgment
Challenges, Best Practice for Patient Safety & Quality Care charts, common examples of drug
therapy, concept maps, laboratory profiles, and more. A clear alignment with the language of
clinical practice reflects the real world of nursing practice with NANDA diagnostic labels
where they make sense, and non-NANDA diagnostic labels when these are more common
descriptions of patient problems. Student Resources on an Evolve companion website help you
prepare for class, clinicals, or lab with video and audio clips, animations, case studies, a
concept map creator, NCLEX exam-style review questions, and more. UNIQUE! Concentration on
essential knowledge for the RN level of medical-surgical nursing practice focuses your
attention on need-to-know content to pass the NCLEX Examination and practice safety as a
beginning nurse. NEW! Enhanced focus on QSEN (Quality and Safety Education for Nurses)

competencies includes new icons identifying QSEN competency material and new Quality
Improvement boxes describing projects that made a dramatic difference in patient outcomes.
UPDATED learning features include an expanded emphasis on developing clinical judgment
skills; on prioritization, delegation, and supervision skills; on long-term care issues; and
on preparation for the NCLEX® Examination and consistency with the 2013 NCLEX-RN® Test Plan.
NEW! UNIQUE! Care of Transgender Patients chapter discusses the unique health care needs and
issues specific to the transgender community. Improved delineation of NANDA-I nursing
diagnoses clearly differentiate NANDA diagnoses from collaborative problems. NEW photos and
drawings show patient care skills as well as the latest in nursing education and practice.
Key Topics in Surgical Research and Methodology Aug 21 2021 Key Topics in Surgical Research
and Methodology represents a comprehensive reference text accessible to the surgeon embarking
on an academic career. Key themes emphasize and summarize the text. Four key elements are
covered, i.e. Surgical Research, Research Methodology, Practical Problems and Solutions on
Research as well as Recent Developments and Future Prospects in Surgical Research and
Practice.
Users' Guides to the Medical Literature Oct 11 2020 The #1 guide to the principles and
clinical applications of evidence-based medicine has just gotten better! A Doody's Core Title
ESSENTIAL PURCHASE for 2011! No other resource helps you to put key evidence-based medicine
protocols into daily clinical practice better than Users' Guides to the Medical Literature.
An instant classic in its first edition, this detailed, yet highly readable reference
demystifies the statistical, analytical, and clinical principles of evidence-based medicine,
giving you a hands-on, practical resource that no other text can match. Here, you'll learn
how to distinguish solid medical evidence from poor medical evidence, devise the best search
strategies for each clinical question, critically appraise the medical literature, and
optimally tailor evidence-based medicine for each patient. The new second edition of this
landmark resource is now completely revised and refreshed throughout, with expanded coverage
of both basic and advanced issues in using evidence-based medicine in clinical practice.
FEATURES: Completely revised and updated to reflect the enormous expansion in medical
research and evidence-based resources since the first edition Innovative organization guides
you from the fundamentals of using the medical literature to the more advanced strategies and
skills for use in every day patient care situations Abundant and current real-world examples
drawn from the medical literature are woven throughout, and include important related
principles and pitfalls in using medical literature in patient care decisions Practical focus
on the key issues in evidence-based practice: What are the results? Are the results valid?
How to I apply to results to the care of my patients? More than 60 internationally recognized
editors and contributors from the U.S., Canada, South America, Europe, and Asia -- the best
of the best in the discipline NEW coverage on how to: --Avoid being misled by biased
presentations of research findings --Interpret the significance of clinical trials that are
discontinued early --Influence clinician behavior to improve patient care --Apply key
strategies for teaching evidence-based medicine Also look for JAMAevidence.com, a new
interactive database for the best practice of evidence based medicine.
Plastic Surgery E-Book: 6 - Volume Set Aug 09 2020 Fully updated to meet the demands of the
21st-century surgeon, Plastic Surgery provides you with all the most current knowledge and
techniques across your entire field, allowing you to offer every patient the best possible
outcome. Edited by Drs. Mathes and Hentz in its last edition, this six-volume plastic surgery
reference now features new expert leadership, a new organization, new online features, and a
vast collection of new information - delivering all the state-of-the-art know-how you need to
overcome any challenge you may face. Renowned authorities provide evidence-based guidance to
help you make the best clinical decisions, get the best results from each procedure, avoid
complications, and exceed your patients’ expectations. Consult this title on your favorite ereader, conduct rapid searches, and adjust font sizes for optimal readability. Compatible
with Kindle®, nook®, and other popular devices. Apply the very latest advances in every area
of plastic surgery and ensure optimal outcomes with evidence-based advice from a diverse
collection of world-leading authorities. Master the latest on stem cell therapy, tissue
engineering, and inductive therapies • aesthetic surgical techniques and nonsurgical
treatments • conjoined twin separation and other craniofacial surgery advances •
microsurgical lymphatic reconstruction, super microsurgery, and sternal fixation • autologous
lipofilling of the breast • nerve transfers in hand surgery, hand allotransplantation, and
functional prosthetics • and much, much more. Easily find the answers you need with a new
organization that features separate volumes covering Principles • Aesthetic • Craniofacial,
Head and Neck Surgery • Lower Extremity, Trunk and Burns • Breast • and Hand and Upper

Extremity, plus a more templated, user-friendly, high-yield presentation. Visualize
procedures more clearly through an abundance of completely redrawn full-color illustrations
and new color clinical photographs. Access the complete, fully searchable contents of each
volume online, download all the tables and figures, view 160 procedural videos, and take
advantage of additional content and images at www.expertconsult.com!
Health Policy and Advocacy in Hand Surgery, An Issue of Hand Clinics , E-Book Aug 28 2019
This issue of Hand Clinics, guest edited by series consulting editor, Dr. Kevin C. Chung,
will focus on Health Policy and Advocacy in Hand Surgery. This issue is one of four issues
selected each year by Dr. Chung. Key topics discussed in this issue include, but are not
limited to: Impact of Evidence and Health Policy on Hand Surgery Practice; Navigating the
Intersection of Evidence and Policy in Hand Surgery Practice; Translating Hand Surgery
Evidence into Practice and Policy; Using Evidence for Hand Surgery: How to Practice EvidenceBased Hand Surgery Care; Impact of the Current United States Healthcare Environment on
Practice: A Private Practice Viewpoint; Influence of the United States Healthcare Environment
and Reform on Academic Healthcare Practice; Leveraging the Electronic Medical Record System
to Enhance Hand Surgery Practice; How to Capture Suitable Revenue: Reimbursement and the
Current Healthcare Environment with Considerations of Bundled Payments; Evidence-Based Hand
Therapy and It's Impact on Health Care Policy; Access to Hand Therapy Following Surgery in
United States: Barriers and Facilitators; The Intersection of Hand Surgery Practice and
Industry; Establishment of a National Hand Surgery Data Registry; Providing Hand Surgery Care
to the Vulnerably Uninsured Patient; Impact of Healthcare Reform on Innovation and
Technology; and Health Policy Evaluation in Hand Surgery: Evaluating What Works, among
others.
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